

Invited Speaker: Registration, Abstract & Paper submission

The University of New South Wales, School of Education, GERRIC are very pleased to invite you to present your recent research at the **GERRIC Gifted Futures Forum for Talent Enhancement**. The two-day forum will be held at the University of New South Wales in the Kensington suburb of Sydney, starting at 9am on Sunday 30th November and concluding on Monday 1st December at 4pm, 2014. This event will enable us to share our research and plan possible research actions to result in usable practice for educators.

Please register at

https://education.arts.unsw.edu.au/othersites/?path=othersites/fass/form/index.ph p&i=430 . There is no cost for registration and catering will be provided. A venue will be organized for a dinner on the Sunday evening.

All presentations will be **20 minutes in length** and will include access to a computer, projector, and Internet connection. We also need confirmation of your acceptance of the invitation to present a paper on your recent Australian research, the title of your presentation, and a 100-150 word abstract. **Please send your acceptance, title of presentation, and abstract** to Susen Smith (susen.smith@unsw.edu.au) by October **23.** All abstracts will be published on the GERRIC website as conference proceedings.

The full **papers** should be written in Word, in APA style, double-spaced, be around 4-6 pages in length, and submitted to Susen Smith as an email attachment (<u>susen.smith@unsw.edu.au</u>) by **December 10, 2014**. We are currently seeking a Special edition Journal for full papers to go through peer review and publication.

Possible Accommodation options include:

New College or New College Village (on campus) Email Edwina Hine e.hine@newcollege.unsw.edu.au

Crowne Plaza Hotel, Coogee http://www.crowneplazacoogee.com.au

Adina Serviced Apartments, Coogee http://www.adinahotels.com.au/adina-apartment-hotel-coogee/hotel

Randwick Lodge randwick@sydneylodges.com

Thank you for considering our invitation to join us at UNSW. We believe that this opportunity will afford us time to share important information concerning working with gifted and talented students and provide a foundation for future research collaborations between like-minded peers.

Sincerely,

Susen

Dr Susen Smith
Senior Lecturer in Gifted & Special Education
GERRIC Senior Research Fellow
BA/Bed 4th Year Convener
MEdGifted Ed Advisor
Room 111 John Goodsell Building
School of Education
Faculty of the Arts and Social Sciences
University of New South Wales
Sydney NSW 2052 AUSTRALIA

Phone: +61 2 9385 1037 Fax: +61 2 9385 1946 susen.smith@unsw.edu.au

http://education.arts.unsw.edu.au/staff/susen-smith-1220.html

Adjunct Senior Lecturer in Learning, Teaching & Gifted Education, School of Education, University of New England, NSW, Australia.